
 
CITY OF HOLLYWOOD, FLORIDA 

MEMORANDUM 
DEPARTMENT OF DEVELOPMENT SERVICES 

DIVISION OF PLANNING AND URBAN DESIGN 
 
 
DATE: November 8, 2018 MEMO NO.: P-18-17 
 
TO:  Planning and Development Board 
 
FROM: Leslie A. Del Monte, Planning Manager 
 

           SUBJECT:    Continuance of file No. 18-T-51, Text Amendment to the Zoning and Land Development 
Regulations amending Article 4 to clarify the suitability of non-conforming lots; to remove 
duplicate parking requirement language; and to provide additional standards for carports 
and temporary trailers and similar structures. 

 
 
 
EXPLANATION: 
 
Staff has requested item 18-T-51 be continued time and date certain to the December 13, 2018, Planning 
and Development Board meeting.  
 
 
 
 
 


